
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
          

 

             31st March 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

 

 
Woodpecker Class would like to invite you in to share their Anglo Saxon Class 

Museum and Power Points they have been busily working on this term, on 
Thursday 7th April at 9am. 

 
It will be lovely to welcome you back into class again!  

 
 

 
Kindest regards, 

 
Mrs J Upjohn    Mrs L Smith 

 
 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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